
From: Jim Viellenave <jviellenave@auc-llc.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 1:44 PM 
To: Caverly, Jill; Glenn, Chad 
Cc: Leland Huffman; Ronn Smith (rsmith@imlinc.com); Ray DeLuna 

(rdeluna@treccorp.com); Dan Dowers; Bob Meyer 
(rmeyer7@mindspring.com) 

Subject: Detailed Emissions Inventory 
Attachments: Revised Appendix A Draft 6 Dated 10-2-2014.pdf 
 
Jill, Chad. 
 
Attached please find a red-lined version of the latest version of the detailed emissions inventory for the 
Reno Creek Project.  This document shows the details that Bradley Werling was requesting at the 
meeting today.  Please pass this along to him as soon as you are able. 
 
Note:  this has not passed pre-flight. 
 
Jim Viellenave 
President 
AUC LLC 
1536 Cole Blvd. 
Suite 330 
Lakewood CO 80401 
P: 303-953-7975 
F: 303-953-7994 
M: 303-884-9208 
jviellenave@auc-llc.com  
 


